
January 10,2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on City Property at a Meeting held on Thursday, December 13, 2018, considered 
a WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Lopes, Council President Morad and Oliveira, requesting that 
the Committee on City Property review the Purchase & Sales Agreement for the Civil Defense 
Building on County Street. (To be Referred to the Committee on City Property) (Ref d 3/22/16) 

On motion by Councillor Morad and seconded by Councillor Rebeiro, the Committee VOTED: 
To follow the Chair's recommendation and recommend to the City Council to take "No Further 
Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Lopes, Council President Morad and Oliveira, 
requesting that the Committee on City Property review the Purchase & Sales Agreement for the 
Civil Defense Building on County Street. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON CITY PROPERTY 

Councillor Naomi R. A. Carney, Chairperson 

NRAC: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

March 22, 2016 

WRITTEN MOTION 

Requesting that the Committee on City Property review the Purchase & Sales Agreement for 

the Civil Defense Building on County Street. (To be Referred to the Committee on City Property.) 

Joseph P. Lopes, Councillor Ward Six 

Linda M. Morad, City Council President 
J a i E S D. Oliveira, OoLncillor Tbcd Che 


